SEASON'S GREETINGS

To our valued clients,

From the management and staff at Wincrest Group Pty Ltd, we would like to wish
you and your family a safe and happy holiday season. To celebrate the holidays,
Wincrest will close during the following times:

Closed From Reopens

Head Of ce Wednesday 23 December @ 10am Monday 4 January @ 9am*

Warranty Of ce Wednesday 23 December @ 10am Monday 11 January @ 9am

Homeworld 5, Kellyville Tuesday 22 December @ 5pm Saturday 2 January @ 10am

Northern Sydney New Home Design

Centre, Willoughby Tuesday 22 December @ 5pm Saturday 9 January @ 10am

Central Coast, Newcastle and Hunter

Display Centre, Woongarrah SEsinCly el

In Case of Emergency

In case of emergency during this time, please email enquiries@wincrest.com.au.
A member of our team will check this address regularly.

For any emergency warranty issues, please call 0409 452 854 or see
wincrest.com.au for more details.

*Industry Shutdown

While we are back from early January, the standard building industry shutdown
period extends until the end of the month. Therefore, we will be open with a
skeleton staff and many of our suppliers will remain closed. Please bear this in
mind when making plans for your new home.

We would like to thank you for all your support during the year. We have loved
working with you! May 2016 bring you good health and provide many great
memaories in your new home.

Happy holidays from all the staff at Wincrest Homes!



